
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

TO: CABINET - 19 MARCH 2015

FROM: COUNCIL - 26 FEBRUARY 2015

PETITION REFERRED TO CABINET – SAVE THE BOB LAWRENCE 
LIBRARY

In accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme, Council received a petition containing 
over 2,000 signatures as follows

(i) Petition submitted by residents containing approximately 5,000 signatures stating 
“We the undersigned residents would like the local authority to keep the library 
open at its present location 6-8 North Parade, Mollison Way, HA8 5QH.”

(ii) An Open letter from the Bob Lawrence Library Campaign Team and a petition from 
children attending Stag Lane Junior School were also considered alongside the 
aforementioned petition.

(iii) Debate was held on the content of the petition.

RESOLVED:  That the petition be referred to Cabinet for consideration.

FOR CONSIDERATION

Background documents: 
Petition submitted to the Council meeting – 26 February 2015

Contact:
Elaine McEachron
Democratic & Electoral Services Manager
Direct Dial:  020 8424 1097
Email:  elaine.mceachron@harrow.gov.uk


